
As we begin the last month of the year, I'm amazed at how quickly the time has
gone by since we began our deputation last September.  Over the past year, we've
had the opportunity to see so many new places, visit some wonderful churches,
and make new friends with dear brothers and sisters in Christ.  It has been an
exciting season in our life, and with the spirit of Thanksgiving in our hearts and on
our minds, we give God praise for all He's done in our lives.
 
In November, we had the privilege of being in several more meetings and mission
conferences.  We also greatly enjoyed our time at the Macedonia World Baptist
Missions annual conference.  What a blessing to fellowship with other
missionaries--both those on deputation and those home on furlough!  The services
were so sweet, and the church spoiled us like crazy.  We left that week feeling so
refreshed and renewed, which is just what we needed after the crazy schedule
we've had of late.  Isn't that just like God to give us exactly what we need when we
need it?
 
This week we'll be putting the finishing touches on the house as it is scheduled to
go on the market December 9th.  Finally an end to all the hard work!  Now, we wait
and pray for God to bring about the right buyer at the right time.  
 
Today, we have plans to speak with a man about a motorhome he has for sale.
We checked it out last week and were very happy with the layout, the specs, and
the price.  Not wanting to rush into anything, we decided to take the weekend and
pray for the Lord's leading.  As of now, we still feel Him guiding us forward, so we
have a meeting with the gentleman today to discuss terms and to find out if he's
willing to hold the motorhome for us until we have the full payment (which won't be
until we sell the house).  We know if this is the vehicle the Lord wants us to have,
He'll work out all the details.  If not, He'll close the door, and we'll praise Him for
protecting us from ourselves and a potential mistake.  Either way, we want the
Lord's will and are praying along those lines.
 
May God bless you during this Thanksgiving and Christmas season, and may we
never grow too busy to remember those around us who need to hear about our
loving Savior!
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Jason and Dana Rongione
MISSIONARIES TO WALES

Dear Pastors, Churches, and Friends,

In Christ's Hand,

Jason and Dana

keep in touch!

 
Sending Church:

Bible Baptist Church
P.O. Box 1544

2522 Gentry Memorial Hwy.
Pickens, SC 29671

 
Mission Board:

Macedonia World Baptist 
Missions

P.O. Box 519
Braselton, GA 30517

 
Contact Us:

2wales4christ@gmail.com
864-905-4671

Where there is no vision, the people perish. . .

Proverbs 29:18


